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This blatant attempt by the political machine in Oregon to circumvent the voters and 

discontinue the Oregon kicker is horrible. I absolutely oppose this amendment to the 

Oregon constitution to cease requirement of returning surplus revenue to personal 

income taxpayers. This is unacceptable & should be opposed by everyone. It is the 

Oregon taxpayers money, it is a surplus, give it back to the taxpayers! 


